
 

 

Thank you for helping us to identify our wood species. We need to resolve the 
differences between the ITEL report and the box of wood stored in our garage that 

is the same wood on the floor. It does not appear to be Acacia and the box is 

marked walnut. 

 

We need a replacement cost for the floors to include cost, tax, and shipping charges 
or the cost at a retail outlet.  

 

The ITEL report lists our name, claim number, and loss information and the fact 

that they could not match the floors. Our local contractors say the floor is walnut. 

We took pictures of the flooring in the box, installed before water damage, after 

water damage, uninstalled front and back. 
 

The ITEL report is attached. 

 

Any assistance you can provide will be helpful. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Alan & Sharon Armstrong 
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